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I would like to welcome all our new families and children that have started at the service this year.  
Welcome back to our returning families also.   
 
What we did last fortnight! 
It has been a great fortnight.  I have been getting to know the new children in the service and also 
having families return this year.  A lot has happened over the course of our first 2 weeks, we have 
learnt about Chinese New Year… 2016 being the year of the Monkey.  The children have drawn 
monkeys, made Chinese lanterns, painted Cherry blossom trees and the children also had a go at 
writing the Chinese characters for either love, friendship or happiness.  All this has been displayed 
in the school hall.  The children enjoyed our group messy, fun painting when we created our splat 
Monster poster.  Cupcakes for afternoon tea made by the children.  Outside they have been 
playing soccer, red rover, tag, and playing on the fort.  The children are learning new board games 
and played imaginative games where they are fishermen, and making fishing rods, crab pots using 
the straw and connectors.  Yesterday the children built out of lego a jet, the area surrounding the 
jet to keep people safe as well as houses for the workers to live. 
 

     
 

What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
We will be starting our Better Buddies program to help the children to learn more about each other 
and how we can interact in friendly ways.  The children will be participating in group games, arts 
and crafts and sports to develop friendships at before and after school care. A few of our planned 
activities include, creating a height chart, to see their growth through the year, about me posters, 
designing a house for our buddy bear, ready to build using recycled materials and decorate.  The 
children are excited to start an adventure scrapbook of Buddy bear.  Group games include, The 
line-up game, Tell me a story and catch the ball.  Outside games the children enjoy are soccer, 
cricket, shadow tag. 
 
We offer homework club if you would like to have your child/ren do it at after school care. 
 

Important Notices: 
Please remember to bring your hats so that we can go outside to play. 



 
 

 
 

Staff change:  I will be away from Monday the 8th Feb for a week.  Vicki will be my replacement for 
the week.  I will see you all when I return on the 15th Feb. 
 

Donations Welcomed:  

 Dolls, cars or other toys in good condition that are needing a new home.   
 

Thank you 

Vesna 

 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

Thank you, Vesna 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

